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When the COVID-19 pandemic 

started, it was interesting to see 

that toilet paper was one of the 

first things to disappear from 

shelves, and there is still a 

limited supply.  Since we 

typically use toilet paper every 

day, there might be a need to 

use something else during this 

time.  This article mentions what 

can be disposed of in the toilet, 

with the goal of protecting your 

septic and sewer systems from 

costly repairs.    

https://site.extension.uga.edu/water/2020/03/out-of-toilet-paper-be-careful-of-what-you-flush/



